
 

 

100 Days Campaign – “Saksham Niveshak” - for KYC and other related updation and 
Shareholder engagement to prevent transfer of Unpaid/Unclaimed dividends to 

Investor Education and Protection Fund (“IEPF”) 
 
Dear Shareholders, 
 
Pursuant to letter dated 16th July, 2025 from the Investor Education and Protection Fund Authority 
(“IEPFA”), Ministry of Corporate Affairs (“MCA”), the Company has launched a 100-day campaign, 
“Saksham Niveshak”, from 28th July, 2025 to 6th November, 2025. The Shareholders who have 
unpaid/unclaimed dividends, or have yet to update their KYC, nomination, or bank details, are 
requested to contact the Company’s Registrar and Transfer Agent at: 
 
MUFG Intime India Private Limited  
(Formerly Link Intime India Private Limited) 
Geetakunj, 1, Bhakti Nagar Society, Behind ABS Tower, 
Old Padra Road, Vadodara – 390 015 
Email: vadodara@in.mpms.mufg.com  
Phone: +91 0265-3566768 
 

Additionally, the Shareholders may send email to the Company at bvdesai@gfl.co.in or 
bhavesh.jingar@gfl.co.in  
 
This campaign is intended to facilitate the update of shareholder details and enable the claiming of 
unpaid dividends, thereby preventing transfer of shares and dividends to the IEPFA. 
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